
CITY PLANNING COMMISSION PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 12, 2024, 1:30 P.M. 

 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

1300 PERDIDO STREET, CITY COUNCIL CHAMBER (ROOM 1E07) 

 

THE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION IN ACCORDANCE WITH PROVISIONS 

OF THE CPC ADMINISTRATIVE RULES, POLICIES, AND PROCEDURES 

REGARDING STREET NAMES CHANGES, WILL HOLD A PUBLIC HEARING 

ON TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 12, 2024, ON THE FOLLOWING PROPOSED 

STREET NAME CHANGE. 

 

Street Name Change 001/23: Consideration of the renaming of General Meyer Avenue 

between Berhman Avenue and Sullen Place to Rudy Lombard Avenue and between Sullen 

Place and Bennett Street to Taza Green Avenue. 

 

THE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION, IN ACCORDANCE WITH ITS 

ADMINISTATIVE RULES, POLICIES, AND PROCEDURES, WILL HEAR ALL 

PROPONENTS AND OPPONENTS TO THE ABOVE PROPOSED STREET NAME 

CHANGE.  ALL INTERESTED PARTIES ARE ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND AND 

ALL RELEVANT COMMENTS CONCERNING THE PROPOSED CHANGES ARE 

ENCOURAGED. YOU MAY ALSO SUBMIT WRITTEN COMMENTS TO THE 

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR IN ADVANCE BY MAIL (1300 PERDIDO STREET, SUITE 

7W03, NEW ORLEANS, LA 70112, OR BY EMAIL TO 

CPCINFO@NOLA.GOV).  THE DEADLINE FOR WRITTEN COMMENTS IS THE 

CLOSE OF BUSINESS ON THE MONDAY EIGHT DAYS PRIOR TO THE HEARING 

DATE. 

 

 

 

 

October 23, 30 and November 6, 2024 

 

Robert D. Rivers, Executive Director 


